
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Free School Meal Provision 
 
As you are currently in receipt of free school meals, we have made provision for this through the Royal British 
Legion, Romsey.  Please contact them on 01794 512572 and ask to speak to Mary to arrange collection of the 
food weekly, and give your dietary requirements.   
 
You will be provided with enough food for 5 meals for each child and a recipe sheet to support you in preparing 
the meals.  If you are self isolating please let them know and your food can be delivered.  We have given them 
confidentially the first name of each child in your family. 
 
Please contact the British Legion on Monday to arrange your first food box which will be ready for collection on 
Tuesday.  If you do not make contact this week but feel you would like this support at a later date then they 
would love to hear from you.   
 
We are sure you will all join us in thanking the staff and volunteers at the British Legion for supporting us 
during this unprecedented time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs J-A Palfrey 
Headteacher 
 

 
Royal British Legion contact details: 
Tel:  01794 512572 
secretary@rrblclub.co.uk 
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